
Eugene-Springfield Youth Orchestras (ESYO)    PO Box 5666, Eugene OR 97405    Phone: 541-484-0473 

  
Private Lesson Scholarship Teacher-Student Evaluation Form  

(due by August 1, 2016) 
Dear Music Teacher:  
 

Your student is applying for a Private Lesson Scholarship from Eugene-Springfield Youth Orchestras (ESYO). 
Please fill out this teacher evaluation form, so we can have a better understanding of a student’s past 
private lesson performance.  
 
Please note that this form will remain confidential, and will not be shared with anyone outside of the ESYO 
Lesson Scholarship Committee. Once you’ve completed the form, please email it to holly@esyorchestras.org. 
The form will remain confidential, but will help us with our scholarship distribution decisions.  
 

Thank you for your assistance with our Lesson Scholarship Program! 
 
Student name (Last, First): _______________________________________________________ 
 
Please rate the following: 

 Excellent Good Fair 
Lesson Attendance 
 

   

Lesson Participation 
(Focus, Attentiveness, Attitude) 

   

Practices Regularly 
 

   

Progresses Acceptably Each 
Week 

   

 

Please include clarification of above marks (i.e. “fair” lesson attendance was not under student’s control, 
“excellent” practice refers to everyday practice or a long practice every two days, etc.): 
 
 
 
 
 
Please comment on the improvement that this student has made in the last year: 
 
 
 
 
 
Music Teacher Name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Music Teacher Signature: ___________________________________________   Date: ______________ 
 
For office use only:   copy for ED____ 
Teacher Evaluation Scores  ________/________/________/________/________  Total _______ 
 

mailto:holly@esyorchestras.org

